
 
 
 

P.O. Box 2507, Westwood, MA 02090 

January 2019 

Deerfield Friends,  

Engaging students in math, science, technology and the arts is one of the most important factors in 
creating successful students that thrive in elementary, middle and high school, and eventually build 
tomorrow’s future. In the past few years, Deerfield students participated in or benefited from the 
following enrichment programs funded by the Foundation for Westwood Education:  

• MINDFUL TEACHING AND LEARNING, YOGA IN THE CLASSROOM 
• MUSEUM OF FINE ARTS VIRTUAL VISITS  
• ROBOTICS & CODING  3RD GRADE SHEEHAN PILOT PROJECT RESULTING IN TOWN-WIDE 

PROGRAM  
• INCUBATORS FOR CHICKS IN K CLASSROOMS  
• AUTHOR VISITS: JANET TASHJIAN, DAVID BIEDRZYCKI AND JAQUELINE DAVIES   
• STERN BLOCKS, A MATH TOOL IN EVERY CLASSROOM  
• A VIDEO PRODUCTION CLASS  
• PARENT SPEAKER SERIES - TOPICS COVERING DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP, INQUIRY-BASED SCIENCE, 

PREVENTION OF BIAS-BASED BULLYING, ETC. & MUCH MORE! 

Community support has allowed the Foundation to fund hands-on activities, mentoring, presentations, 
and behind-the-scenes field trips to students. Teachers and administrators count on the Foundation’s 
support to launch innovative programs that cannot be funded from the current school budget. We need 
your help to continue supporting educational excellence in Westwood. Your donation will make a 
difference! All of our grants are funded solely by donations from generous local businesses and families 
like yours.  

We invite you to make a tax-deductible donation that will support these worthy programs that directly 
impact your child. Please consider donating online by clicking here:   

DONATE NOW 

For a complete list of grants funded or to find out more about the Foundation, please visit 
www.foundationforwestwoodeducation.org 

Sincerely,  

Michelle Sutrich   Lisa Capone  Natsuko Kuwahara 

President   Fundraising Chair  Board Member and Deerfield Family  
   

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=2K3YKAAEJYEK8&source=url
http://www.foundationforwestwoodeducation.org/

